
Latest arrangements for REO services

     To align with the latest limited service arrangements announced by the
Government to reduce social contact and the risk of the spread of disease in
the community, the Registration and Electoral Office (REO) announced today
(March 22) that its various offices and the Electoral Information Centre will
be temporarily closed from tomorrow (March 23) until further notice.
 
     On the other hand, the REO hotline at 2891 1001 will maintain limited
services from tomorrow. Hotline services will be provided from 8.45am to 6pm,
Monday to Friday.
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